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development of the former Bruce
Grove Snooker Club and rear of
the Banqueting Suite, we

completely object to this scheme.

As owners of the Banqueting
Suite, the proposal to develop to
the rear of our building is
completely unacceptable as car
parking is non existent along
Bruce Gove as its a Red Route.
This would have a huge
detrimental effect on our
business as all of our clients
comment on how important the
car park is as there is no parking
along Bruce Grove. As a
business that has been part of
Bruce Grove for 32 years, we are
in favour of redevelopment
however, strongly object to the
single story extension on our
existing site. If any sort of
development is to take place,
than we would argue that the
existing banqueting suite is

place, than we would argue that the
existing banqueting suite is
demolished to allow for a
comprehensive landmark
development with the adjoining former
Snooker Club. We do not see our
building of having any heritage or
cultural value to the area what so ever
and it is only due to the fact that we
have enhanced and improved it
generally that it has any value. We ask
the council to take into consideration
the fact that the banqueting suite
provides income and supports four
families and once again stress that
any redevelopment of the adjoining
site and are own is significant enough
to continually support all families
involved.
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